
The new computerised library is now up and running well. All the fiction and picture books are 

catalogued and available to borrow. The non-fiction will be added later in the year.  Hopefully after 

half-term you will be able to access the school library from a link on this page. You will be able to see 

the titles in stock, write reviews on the books you have read and read the reviews of others. In 

addition to this you will have access to the numerous e-books and resources on the site. 

The newly appointed librarians are about to be trained in how to scan the books in and out, as well 

as how to keep the shelves tidy.  

 

Keep your eyes on this page for further information about the two authors who will be visiting out 

school in November. 

 


